
• The AACPS notifications make ALL families aware of a positive 
COVID-19 case in the school.  

• If your child was in close contact with this case, you will receive 
a personal phone call from our Principal, Mr. Greubel, or 
Assistant Principal, Ms. Tuscano to discuss the need to 
quarantine.  

 

All students, staff, and visitors must be masked at all times, 

with exceptions at lunch and recess. Please send extra 

masks in your child’s backpack and replenish weekly. 

Students should not report to school if they have any of the following symptoms:  
- Fever of 100.4 degrees or higher  - Sore throat 
- Diarrhea or vomiting    - Difficulty breathing 
- New onset of severe headache  - New loss of taste or smell 
 

Safety Protocol Updates 
Southgate Elementary School 

Symptomatic Students at School: 
Students with any of the above symptoms will be sent to the health room. 
With parent consent, students can get an on-site rapid COVID test. They 
will be sent home regardless of the outcome of the test. Students must be 
symptom free and have a negative test to return to school.  
 

For more information please visit the  
AACPS Suite of Safety Protocols for 2021-2022 

https://www.aacps.org/safetyprotocols 
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